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VonGonten, Glenn, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

VonGonten, Glenn, EMNRD 
Tuesday, October 23, 2012 1:29 PM 
'prokem@windstream.net' 
RE: Stage 1 Abatement Plan 

Mr. Sherman, 

OCD approves Pro-Kern's proposal. Please let us know the results. 

Glenn von Gonten 
Senior Hydrologist 
Environmental Bureau 
Oil Conservation Division 
Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
505-476-3488 
Fax-476-3462 
glenn.vongonten@state.nm.us 
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/ 

—Original Message— 
From: prokem@windstream.net [mailto:prokem@windstream.net1 
Sent: Tuesday, October 23, 2012 1:21 PM 
To: VonGonten, Glenn, EMNRD 
Subject: Stage 1 Abatement Plan 

Glenn, 

AP-119 Stage 1 Workplan: Proposal 

Basin Environmental will check the integrity and depth ofthe wells, as well as the depth ofthe water using the "as-built" 
well construction diagrams. If it is determined that these monitor wells are capable to yield viable water samples, Basin 
Environmental will purge and sample the wells and analyze the ground water for BTEX and carbon tetrachloride using 
standard EPA procedures and test methods. These wells will be monitored and sampled on a quarterly basis. 

Thank you, 

David Sherman 
Pro-Kern, Inc. 
(575) 441-5271 
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